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Dear ICCVAM:

I strongly urge you to proactively and quickly accept the development of non-
animal test methods.  I understand that our European counterpart has already 
approved dozens, while our own US agency has only approved one.

You have it in your power to stop the needless pain and suffering of animals that 
ultimately does not foster accurate and sensitive information on human health.

I support your immediate acceptance of internationally validated non-animal tests.

Respectfully,

Barbara O'Brien
 


